
SANFORD SCHOOLS 2021/2022 
VIRTUAL ART SHOW!

OPENING: MAY 2nd
Sanford Schools will be having its first 

virtual art show. Starting May 2nd you can 
use the link below or QR code to access 

this year’s art show website! Click on your 
child’s school page and click on their 

homeroom teacher’s name to see your 
child’s art. Don't forget to check out the 

art from other schools and grades as well! 
Enjoy the Show!

https://sites.google.com/sanford.org/sanford-school-department-art-/home

Some topics that you can discuss 
with your child while viewing the art 

show together!
● What is happening in your 

artwork?
● Where did you get your idea?
● What is your favourite part? 
● What art materials did you use?
● What is the title of your artwork?
● I noticed you created/used 

_________  in your artwork, can 
you tell me more about it?
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